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The Discover Hunters Hill group held its Annual General Meeting last week and 
welcomes a new, dedicated and community based team. 

 

The AGM elected Gael Czinner of Hunters Hill Rotary, Deputy Mayor Ross Williams 
who represents Save Hunters Hill, Garnet Meekings Fox Badger Ferret as Chair and 
Dean Letcher from Hunters Hill Historical Society, who are pictured with Hunters Hill 
Mayor and Guest Speaker Mark Bennett, Toby Wiche from the Woolwich Pier Hotel, 
alongside Phil Jenkyn OAM and DHH Coordinator Alison Voulgaris. 

Other Committee members include Yvonne Dornan who will serve as Deputy Chair, 
Matthew Ward from Ward Partners who will serve as Secretary, Georgie Rumore 
from Unwritten Cafe, Joe Begnell from the National Trust Vienna Cottage and 
Venessa Loadsman. 

Mayor Bennett praised Discover Hunters Hill’s role in bringing people together and 
said that despite the growth in social media there will always be a place for groups 
whose purpose is social interaction. 

To find out more about what Discover Hunters Hill offers visit the website: 
http://www.huntershill.com.au/ 
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